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• The Membership Committee welcomed 17 new members into our congregation this year. 
(17 adults and 7 children) 

 
• The contents of both the Path to Membership folder and Visitor Packet were revised to 

reflect the annual changes that occur each year. 
 
• In Support of the Path to Membership, the committee organized the following events:   

- Fall Newcomers Meet & Greet 
- Spring Newcomers Meet & Greet 
- Multiple group emails updating new potential members of the steps along the 

Path to Membership 
- Spring UUCSC 101 class 
- Spring History & Policy class 
- Spring New Members Ceremony 

 
• The Committee continued to perform its functions of welcoming visitors at Sunday 

services merging the “Corps of Ushers” into the Membership Committee and combining 
the responsibilities of both.  

 
•  Tracked new visitors and friends by providing follow up contact with those that filled 

out a yellow card, with the assistance of Karen St. Peter, updating the member rolls and 
Linda Dupuis maintaining the UUCSC directory. 

 
•  The Committee continues to explore ways of improving both our tracking of long time 

members, friends, visitors and newcomers and our efforts to integrate them into the life of 
the congregation. In support of this goal, the committee: 

  
- Reorganized all pertinent documents in relation to UUCSC Congregation 
- Tracked new visitors, friends and families with collaboration of Karen St Peter ( 

UUCSC Administrator) and Bethany Vaccaro (UUCSC RE Director)  
- Outreach to friends and members who have had little or no contact with our 

community. 
 
* The Committee continued its efforts in maintaining the informational brochures  
  available to all. 
 
* The Committee is collaborating with Reverend DL on June 16, 2019 in recognition of all 
 members for their years and dedication to UUCSC. 


